
	

	

Press	release	

Höganäs,	28	November	2016	

Jefast	Holding	AB	 (publ)	publishes	 its	 Interim	 report	 Jan-	Sep	2016	and	
informs	about	the	listing	of	its	bond	loan	on	STO	Corporate	Bonds	

 
”The	third	quarter	has	been	all	about	consolidation	and	focusing	on	incorporating	the		recently	
acquired	properties.	Growing	with	30%	in	the	first	six	months	does	impact	the	business”	says	
Martin	Persson,	CEO.	He	continues:	”We	have	worked	really	hard	with	the	Galleria	project	 in	
Helsingborg,	”Söderpunkten”	and	to	see	it	starting	to	transform	into	the	vibrant	urban	quarter	
as	envisioned	many	years	ago	-	is	truly	great!	We	are		now	experiencing	higher	pressure	from	
new	potential	tenants	that	wants	to	establish	and	invest	in	this	galleria.	Kv	Holland	is	truly	an	
exciting	project	and	we	are	excited	to	continue	developing	it	this	fall	into	next	year!”	
	

Furthermore,	Nasdaq	Stockholm	recently	decided	to	officially	list	1	bond	loan	issued	by	Jefast	
Holding	AB	(publ)	with	effect	from	2016-11-21.	The	instrument	will	be	listed	on	STO	Corporate	
Bonds.	

This	information	is	information	that	Jefast	Holding	AB	(publ)	is	obliged	to	make	public	pursuant	
to	 the	 EU	 Market	 Abuse	 Regulation	 (596/2014/EU).	 The	 information	 was	 submitted	 for	
publication,	 through	 the	 agency	 of	 the	 contact	 person	 set	 out	 below,	 at	 17:45	 CET	 on	 28	
November	2016.	

For	further	information,	please	contact:	

Martin	Persson,	CEO		
Tel.	+46	42	36	12	08	
E-mail:	martin.persson@jefast.se		
	
Cassandra	Jertshagen,	Communication	Manager	
Tel:	+46	42	36	12	01	
E-mail:	cassandra@jefast.se		
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